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========le français suit========
Please see the attached correspondence from the Honourable Joyce Murray, Minister of Fisheries,
Oceans and the Canadian Coast Guard. 
===========================
Veuillez consulter la correspondance ci-jointe de l'honorable Joyce Murray, ministre des Pêches, des
Océans et de la Garde côtière canadienne.

SCHEDULE "A"



 
Helshiron Fisheries Ltd.  
c/o Morton Benson  
6 Old Factory Round Turn  
Grand Manan, NB  
E5G 2J4 
 
Dear Mr. Benson: 
 
Your appeal of the February 20, 2020 decision by the Regional Director General of Fisheries 
and Oceans Canada (DFO) Maritimes Region to decline your request for an exception to the 
requirements set out in the Commercial Fisheries Licensing Policy for Eastern Canada 
(CFLP) was heard by the Atlantic Fisheries Licence Appeal Board (AFLAB) on August 18, 
2020. Pursuant to subsection 11(2) of the CFLP, “licence renewal and payment of fees is
mandatory on a yearly basis in order to retain the privilege to be issued the licence.” 
 
Our records indicate that herring weir licences 140049, 140048, and 140085 were first issued 
to you in 1987, 2015, and 1996 respectively. Records also indicate that there were landings 
reported in 2003 and 2007 for licence 140048, and in 2004 for licence 140085. Our records 
also indicate that the licences were renewed successfully every year until 2016, and that the 
renewals for the 2014 and 2015 year were successfully accomplished via the National Online 
Licensing System. You failed to renew the licences in 2016, and in keeping with the CFLP 
provisions, you were not offered the opportunity to renew the licences in 2017. Additionally, 
there is no record of you attempting to contact the Department to renew the licences until 
2019.  
 
After careful review and consideration of all the relevant information pertaining to your 
licensing case, including your representations, the materials submitted to AFLAB, and 
AFLAB’s recommendation, I am of the view that the circumstances you have put forward do
not constitute extenuating circumstances that would warrant making an exception to the 
CFLP in this case.  
 
While I do understand that there were a number of administrative difficulties with staff 
turnover and a new computer system, there is no evidence to suggest that any effort was 
made to contact DFO between 2016 and 2019 for assistance in renewing the licences.  
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I have therefore decided that your request for the issuance of herring weir licences 140049, 
140048, and 140085 will not be approved. 
 
I apologize in advance for the delay in communicating with you and regret that this process 
did not result in a more favourable outcome.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
The Honourable Joyce Murray, P.C., M.P. 
Minister of Fisheries, Oceans and the Canadian Coast Guard 
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